
 

 
 

                                       T-Mobile USA  

   35 Griffin Road South 

                                                                                                                                             Bloomfield, CT 06002  

               

 

January 25, 2016 

 

 

Attorney Melanie Bachman 

Acting Executive Director 

Connecticut Siting Council 

Ten Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06501 

 

 

Dear Attorney Bachman, 

  

The following T-Mobile exempt modification sites were unable to meet Connecticut Siting Council 

closeout requirements due to the fact that tower modifications were not completed. The proposed T-

Mobile modifications where changed to ‘ground only solutions’.  

Therefore, scope of work for these sites changed to cabinet upgrade work only with no tower work 

required.  

 

     

EM-T-MOBILE-023-140807B 96 Powder Mill Road Canton 

EM-T-MOBILE-134-140807 30 Old Country Road Stafford Springs 
 
 
 

Please let us know if any additional information will be needed to close the exempt modification 

approvals. You can contact Denise Sabo at 860-209-4690 with any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

            

            Sam Simons 
 

Samuel Simons, Development Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Mark Richard, Site Development Manager 

 

 


